
Chatfield Reservoir Reallocation Project 
Implementation Phase 
 
Project Coordination Team (PCT) Meeting Minutes 
Teleconference 
April 11, 2018 
 
Attendees: 
Kayla Eckert Uptmor-US Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) 
Colleen Horihan-USACE 
Lauren Ris-Deputy Director, Colorado Water Conservation Board  
Scott Roush-Colorado Parks and Wildlife (CPW) 
Rick McLoud-Centennial Water and Sanitation District 
Tom Browning-General Manager, Chatfield Reservoir Mitigation Company (CRMC) 

 
1. Agenda Items: 

- USACE Updates 
- Colorado Parks and Wildlife Updates 
- CDNR Updates 
- Water Providers Updates 

2. USACE Updates: 
a. USACE has developed a draft design for the Chatfield Intake Bulkhead Gate Enclosure.  

The draft design is being reviewed by the USACE team. 
b. USACE completed the review for the proposed Perimeter Road Realignment and sent 

the CDNR an approval letter dated February 20, 2018. 
c. USACE is coordinating with Xcel Energy regarding the gas line relocation.  Geotechnical 

work has been reviewed and approved. 
d. USACE is routing a letter for the approval of the construction work along Sugar Creek. 
e. USACE has provided three review comments on the Sandstone Mineral Report. 
f. USACE has provided 21 review comments on the tree mulch proposal. 
g. USACE is finalizing the review on the South Platte River Design Package. 
h. USACE has reviewed the Schmidt property EFU and Baseline reports and provided 

review comments. 
3. Colorado Parks and Wildlife Updates:  The North Boat Ramp is open. 
4. Colorado Department of Natural Resources: No updates. 
5. Water Providers Updates: The Operational Advisor Committee will be formed in the near future. 
6. Other Items:  

a. An invitation has been extended to Tom Browning and Tim Feehan to attend the June 
2018 PCT Meeting. 

 


